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Two rhinos poached in Outjo

Staff Reporter

THE Namibian police have reported another wildlife crime, as two rhinos were poached in the Outjo district on an
unknown date in June. According to the weekend crime bulletin, the incident involved the hunting of specially protected
game species without a permit and theft of rhino horns. It is alleged that unknown suspects unlawfully and intentionally
hunted and killed two white rhinos, with a value estimated at N$660,000. The carcasses were recovered, no arrests
have been made, and police investigations are ongoing.

According to the Ministry of Environment, Forestry, and Tourism, this brings the total number of rhinos poached this year
to 23.

Note: The photo used is for illustrative purposes only.
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